
With the safety and well-being of our guests, cast members and 
operating participants at the forefront of our planning, we are 

eager to welcome you back to Disney Springs.

Based on guidance from health authorities and government 
agencies, we are implementing new safety measures. 

To learn more, visit DisneySprings.com/reopening

Temperature  
Screenings  

Prior to Entry

Operational 
Changes 

Limited Parking 
and Reduced 

Entrances

Physical 
Distancing 

and Capacity 
Measures

Face Coverings  
Required for  

Everyone

Increased  
Focus on 

Cleanliness

During this initial phase,  
guests will be directed  

to the Orange and  
Lime Garages

All guests 3 years of age 
and older, along with cast 
members and employees

Guests with 
temperatures 100.4  
and above will not  

be allowed entry, nor 
will those in their party Guests must bring their  

own face coverings 

including physically 
distanced queues and 

physical barriers

as well as limited contact
including reduced hours 
and temporary closure of 
entertainment offerings
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Addition of hand-washing 
stations and hand 

sanitizers in key areas

We are all in this together,
so here’s what you need to know about a  

visit to Disney Springs …

Cashless payment is 
recommended 


